
Respected Faculty members,  

As per the directions of UGC, I humbly request you and all your students to submit a simple 

form about the use of MHRD/UGC's ICT initiatives (simple yes / no answers). This data will form 

the basis of the release of funds to University.  

Please share the same with all your students exhaustively also. A humble request to all. The last 

date is 12th April 2020.   https://forms.gle/PrFNmrSMRWXJtPXF6 (TO BE FILLED BY ALL 

FACULTY MEMBERS AND STUDENTS) 

I humbly request the registrar office to please send this email to all affiliated colleges.   

Thanking you. 
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